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All Saints CE Primary School, Ashby Road, Coalville, Leics, LE67 3LB 

14 May 2025 
 

Ladybirds Picnic 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

In the local area there are a group of schools who work on collaborative projects and organise trips and 

events for the children to attend.  These are a brilliant way for the children to meet and socialise with 

others in the same year group in different schools. 

 

On Friday 27th June the children in EYFS will be taking part in a Pirate themed picnic at school, children 

from the other schools will travel to the picnic and back to their school on a coach. The picnic will take 

place during the school day and consist of a variety of activities including a scavenger hunt, obstacle 

course and various craft activities.  

 

Please order your child’s sandwich on schoolgrid by Friday 20th June, break time fruit will be provided, 

please provide a named water bottle for your child. 

 

The children will need to be in their school jumper/cardigan with jogger type bottoms, weather 

appropriate footwear and a coat. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 

 
 
Kind Regards 

Mrs Fletcher 

Classteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


